



To: ICOPE 2020 participants, presenters, sponsors, and partners

Subject: Postponement of ICOPE 2020 due to COVID-19

Dear friends of ICOPE 2020,

Due to rising concerns and growing travel restrictions as a result of the ongoing spread of COVID-19 (novel coronavirus), the ICOPE Organising Committee has decided to postpone the 2020 ICOPE which was scheduled for 15-17th April 2020, in Bali.

We are prioritizing the safety and wellbeing of our participants and apologize for any inconvenience caused.

We will continue to monitor the situation closely and we look forward to announcing a new date on our website (www.icope-series.com), as well as per email.

For further assistance, please contact your ICOPE PIC, ICOPE secretariat or ICOPE publications (for presenters) with details below:

ICOPE secretariat email: secretariat@icope-series.com

ICOPE secretariat phone: + (62) 888 136 7393; + (62) 21 5033 8899

ICOPE publication email: publication@icope-series.com

Sincerely,

Dr Jean-Pierre Caliman

Chairman of ICOPE organizing committee

Halinan